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Adkins, Carla

Subject: FW: THE NEW INN,AMESBURY - License LN000043211, Review WK202125402

From: 
Sent: 16 December 2021 13:09 
To: PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: THE NEW INN,AMESBURY - License LN000043211, Review WK202125402 

  

 
 
Dear sir/madam 

  

I am in fully supporting Alistair Day, Police Licensing application for a review of the above license. 

 Of The New Inn Amesbury, and the reasons given. 

  

Crime and disorder - there has been a constant problem with this establishment, to the detriment of 
other businesses in the area, Anti-social behaviour abounds every weekend, causing a disturbance 
to Amesbury residents and indeed hotel residents, also using most of our meagre police resources 
to maintain public order 

  

Public safety - There has been a marked rise in the unsafe behaviour of the customers attending 
these premises. Members of the public and residents are experiencing threatening behaviour 
regularly when this premises close.  

  

Public nuisance - there is constant public nuisance in the high street are from this establishment 
every weekend. The access sale of cheap alcohol encourages customers to consume more than 
necessary. The two hotels in High Street have suffered an increased lack of business due to 
comments on travel web sites from past customers who had no sleep due to the goings on outside 
in the street, well into the early hours of weekend mornings. 

 This review has been a long time coming as there has been constant effort between all the 
stakeholders involved to address all of the issues mentioned. Unfortunately to no avail. 

  

As a I have been privy to the outrageous happenings outside the premises, 
and really believe this license should be terminated. I am also sure that there will be constant 
applications to increase opening hours and music playing. 
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It should also be remembered this is a central establishment in a small town that has 45% residential 
properties including sheltered accommodation and gated housing communities for the elderly, 
many of which back onto, or are in near proximity to the named premises. 

  

Therefore I ask that deep consideration of present and future consequences be observed. 

  

Regards  

  

  

  

  

  

 
Sent from the all-new AOL app for iOS 
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